From: John Bains

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 1:04 PM

To: Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca>; Domenica Bains

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Public Meeting Follow Up Letter - Recommendation Report for 02S-2021-0045
(11937 Goreway Drive and 6539 Mayfield Road)

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi Sunny, I have questions I assume these will be addressed during the Aug 28, 2023 meeting,

How will my and others properties be protected against:

1. What type of business/(s) will using the property
2. How will increased vehicle traffic / human noise will addressed
3. How will trespassing, privacy we currently have be addressed
4. How will my property be protected from garbage odor and debris thrown or blown onto
my property such as but not limited to cigarette and Cannabis buts, food waste packaging
5. Will there be an alcohol or Cannabis product sold on the property and how will my
property be protected
6. Will there be any late night activities on the property
7. How will dirt and vibration during construction be addressed to prevent damage to my
property
8. What will be done to prevent dirt from contaminating my and other pools in the area
9. What will be done to maintains the wildlife and especially bird presence in the area, We
extremely enjoy birds nesting and singing in the trees and rabbits crossing through our
backyard
Sincerely,
John Bains
Automatic Road
Brampton, On L6S 4K6
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